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December 6, 2017 

 

Re: Required Water Testing 

 

In January 2017, Governor Rauner signed into law a requirement that all schools serving PreK-5 students 

test drinking water for the presence of lead. This testing was to be completed by December 31, 2017. All 

water fountains and faucets used for cooking are to be tested. If any sample comes back with more than 

5 parts per billion/5 micrograms per liter, then specific notification and mitigation requirements are 

implemented.  I am happy to report that ALL samples collected tested at less than 1 part per 

billion/microgram per liter. Therefore, no further steps are required. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ryan Olson 

Superintendent 

La Harpe CSD 347

 
 

TOGETHER WE MAKE A DIFFERENCE  


